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MULTI USE PATH GOVERNING BOARD 
September, 2022 

 
The meeting of the Multi Use Path Governing Board was called to order by Chair Barry Rogers on Wednesday, September 15, 
2022 at 1:00 PM, in the County Board Room and via Zoom format at the Government Center, Green Lake, WI.  The 
requirements of the open meeting law were certified as being met. The Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 
 
Present:   Barry Rogers    Absent:   Todd Sharp 
   Derek Mashuda     Lisa Meier 
   Scott Weir           
               
Other County Employees Present: Liz Otto, County Clerk 
 
APPROVAL OF 07/20/2022 MINUTES 
Motion/second (Mashuda/Weir) to approve minutes from the 07/20/2022 minutes. Motion carried with no negative vote. 
 
PUBLIC COMMENT (3 MIN LIMIT) – none 
 
DISCUSSION REGARDING PHASE III PLANS 
Chair Rogers stated that the Town of Ripon is interested in bringing the trail to Koro Road and Green Lake Greenways is 
also in discussion with the City of Green Lake to bring the trail into the city.  Rogers showed the current proposal to cross 
Highway 23 at the traffic lights and proceed on the east side of CTH A to the Government Center driveway to connect 
with the path behind the Government Center.  Rogers requested to be included on the next Property & Insurance agenda to 
propose the plan to the county. 
 
COMMITTEE DISCUSSION 
• Future meeting dates:  Regular meeting – To be determined 
• Future agenda items for action & discussion: Phase III follow up 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
Chair Rogers adjourned the meeting at 1:20 PM. 
 
 
        Submitted by, 
        
 
       Liz Otto 
       County Clerk 


